
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
MAY 17, 2022 

 
 

 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Larry Powers & Deb Wood.   
The meeting was called to order at 2:05pm. 
 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the April 19, 2022 board meeting have been approved and are 
posted on the HRGA web site. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 

 Deb reported a balance of $1,983.02  This includes $450 hole-in-one funds 
($310 carried-over from 2020 & 2021 plus $140 collected so far this year.) 

 
UPDATE ON 2022 HRGA MEMBERSHIP 
To date, there are thirty-four association members. 
 
STATUS OF MEETING WITH HICKORY RIDGE 
The board will not continue to pursue a meeting with Hickory Ridge to discuss 
concerns. 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JUNE 4TH HR CUP TOURNAMENT 

 Dona sent out email announcement on 5/7 and will email reminder on 5/22 
 Larry posted sign-up sheet  
 Dona will remove sign-up sheet on 5/27 and give list of players to Pro Shop  
 Dona will ask the Pro Shop to verify that players are members at Hickory 

Ridge 
 Dona will verify that players are association members 
 Larry will assign foursomes, tee times, and prepare scorecards 
 Dona will email players their tee times and foursomes 
 Deb will prepare rules sheet and sheet to record scores 
 Karen will collect money (there will be skins) 

 
 



 

 

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JUNE 17TH 4-PERSON SCRAMBLE TOURNAMENT 
 Dona will send out email announcement on 5/22 and reminder on 6/5 
 Larry posted sign-up sheet 
 Dona will remove sign-up sheet on 6/10 and give list of players to Pro Shop 
 Larry will assign foursomes, tee times, and prepare scorecards 
 Deb will prepare rules sheet and sheet to record scores 
 Karen will collect money (there will be skins) 

 
TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE UPDATES 
July 4th Flag Tournament is cancelled and will not be rescheduled. 
3-2-1 Tournament has been rescheduled from 7/16 to 7/17. 
 
TOURNAMENT PRIZE WINNINGS 
Tournament prize winnings will continue to be distributed as cash to players for 
the rest of the year.  Money will no longer be put on the books.  Envelopes will 
still be picked up at the Pro Shop desk. 
 
GHIN POSTING ISSUES 
A couple members are having issues posting scores.  Larry said to refer those 
members to him. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting will be held on June 14th, beginning at 2:00pm, at HR. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:45pm. 
 
ADDENDUM 
Email discussion after the meeting was adjourned regarding hole-in-one funds.  
This is the third year hole-in-one funds have been collected without a winner.  
Regardless of how many years players have paid in, an eligible hole-in-one will be 
awarded the entire pot.  Also, in order to be eligible, any hole-in-one must have a 
witness. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, HRGA Secretary 


